
 

Outdoor Worship: Beginning Sunday, July 19th, we will hold worship at 9:30am 

on the front lawn outside Luther Hall. Masks will be required, as well as physical 

distancing practices. Please bring a lawn chair. If you are unable, some chairs will 

be provided. Canopy tents are being ordered and shade will be available. Please 

see the third page of this insert for more information about worship practices.  
 

Please call Tom Stockford-Shively (517-398-0773) or Christine McNamara (517-

416-4713) to let us know that you’ll be coming. This is not required, but will help 

us plan worship for the appropriate number of people. 
 

The first week will be a Service of the Word so that we can get used to new 

worship practices. Beginning July 26th, we will celebrate Holy Communion weekly. 
 

In the event of inclement weather, we will not gather in person for worship. The 

worship leaders will record the service, and it will be posted online on Sunday 

afternoon.  



 

9:30 am: Outdoor Worship, Service of the Word 



 

Speaking and Hymns: 

-Studies show increased risk of virus transmission through aerosol 

particles when singing or speaking loudly. 

-When outdoors, singing will be limited in worship, and you are 

encouraged to sing only in a quiet voice. 

-When participating in unison speaking during worship, please do so 

in a quiet voice. 

-In the event that services move indoors, congregational singing will 

be omitted from the service, and a cantor will sing the hymns. Please 

do not sing along. 
 

Holy Communion:  

Communion will be celebrated at every Sunday service, beginning 

July 26, 2020. 

-Altar Guild will prepare the elements before worship using masks 

and gloves. 

-The elements will be distributed to members to take to their seats at 

the beginning of worship. Gluten free wafers and grape juice are 

available upon request. 


